
 
                        GODSHILL PARISH COUNCIL 

Clerk  Gareth Hughes 
Westfield House, Shore Road, Ventnor, Isle of Wight PO38 1RF  Tel 01983 853232 

 
A  MEETING OF GODSHILL PARISH  COUNCIL  WAS  HELD AT THE  VILLAGE  HALL, 
GODSHILL  AT  7.30  PM ON  MONDAY 23RD MARCH  2015.  
 
MEMBERS PRESENT: Councillors, Button, Child (Chairman). Dinsdale, and Dyer.                 
ALSO IN ATTENDANCE: G Hughes (Clerk) and four  members of  the public. 
                             
7.30pm to 8.00pm  time allocated for residents of Godshill Parish to speak to the Council on   
Parish matters. 
 
Jasmin Nigh updated the Parish Council in respect of  the proposed village fete on Wednesday 12th August. 
This included information on ticket sales and insurance matters. The Council thanked Jasmin for her efforts. 
 

.                                                                                     MINUTES 
46/15 APOLOGIES.   
                                      None.                                  
 
47/15 DECLARATION OF INTERESTS. 

None.. 
                                                                           
48/15 PLANNING APPLICATIONS 
         The Chairman suggested and it was agreed that Mr Dinsdale would lead  on future  
         planning applications. 
 
        The following planning applications were then considered – 
 
         TCP/32183: Honeysuckle Cottage, High Street, Godshill.Single storey  
                               extension on side elevation to form wc, utility lounge and  
                               replacement porch. 
 
         TCP/32194: Naragar, Newport Road, Godshill. Conversion of loft to provide  
                              storeroom. Additional window on north elevation. 
 
         TCPL/12291/N: Retention of extension on rear elevation providing additional  
                                      seating capacity. 
 
        RESOLVED: To make no objection to the applications but to make comment regarding  
                                 the  inconsistancy in the plans for TCP/32183 in respect of the window in  
                                 the downstairs washroom. 
                            
49/15 PLANNING DECISIONS 
         Mr Dinsdale advised of the decision on Standen, Church Hill, which included approval  
         of the replacement garage but refusal to proposed alterations as resubmitted.   
                          

    
    

    
    
    
    
    
    
    



Mr Dyer advised on a conversation he had had with a representative of Total Waste who had 
undertaken works at Central Mead as a sub contractor.  
Mr Dyer was also going to meet with Mr Lilley at Central Mead to help conclude the situation with 
regard to outstanding works at that site. 
 
The meeting concluded at 8.25pm 
 
 
  
               
                                                                                                                               CHAIRMAN  

13th  April 2015 
 
 

         


